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RE: 2022 Holloway Regional Tournament  

 

Dear Sponsor, 

Enclosed is the 2022 Sponsor Application for this years Holloway Regional Walleye Tournament scheduled for 

May 22nd at the Walleye Pike Boat Ramp on Holloway Reservoir. 

As we continue to be challenged by Covid we understand that getting back to normal may be difficult and in 

some cases, special arraignments may be needed for you to participate in this year’s event. 

We appreciate your participation in this event and we will do what we can to make sure you can remain a part 

of it.  We are all a part of this community and the more business’s we can keep involved the better off we all 

are.  

Please contact Matt Grovesteen (810) 625-6926 or Greg Gumbrecht (248) 459-3575 with any questions or 

suggestions you have on this years tournament.  

 

Sincerely, 

Greg Gumbrecht  & Matt Grovesteen 

Tournament Directors 


